
 

Public Hearing Notice 

Jasper County will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on August 25, 2022 at 11:00 AM at the Jasper County 

Courthouse at 126 West Greene Street, Suite 16, Monticello, GA 31064 in the Commissioner’s Meeting 

Room (Ground Floor) for the purpose of discussing a grant amendment for the County’s 2021 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG). The grant amendment is due to a change in the project 

location. 

In October of 2021, Jasper County was awarded $750,000 in CDBG funding for the purpose of building a 

new facility for the Jasper County Community Food Bank and ML&J Fund for Children and Youth. On 

or about August 29, 2022, Jasper County will request the Georgia Department of Community Affairs 

(DCA) to revise the project location. The proposed property location will be changed from a location 

along HW 212 (parcel number 034 025 002) to a location at the intersection of Freedonia Road and 

Middlebrook Pond Road (parcel numbers: 044 054, 044 055, and 044 056). 

The public is invited to attend this hearing to become informed of the project and the proposed program 

amendment. Jasper County is committed to providing all persons with equal access to its services, 

programs, activities, education and employment regardless of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, 

familial status, disability or age.  Persons with special needs relating to handicapped accessibility, foreign 

language, or trouble accessing the meeting should contact Mike Benton, County Manager prior to August 

25, 2022.  This person can be contacted at (706)-468-4900 extension 310 or by email at 

mbenton@jaspercountyga.org. This person can be located at 126 W. Greene Street, Suite 18 Monticello, 

GA 31064 between the hours of 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except holidays. Persons 

with hearing disabilities can contact the Georgia Relay Service, at (TDD) 1-800-255-0056 or (Voice) 1-

800-255-0135. 
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